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MANAGEMENT OF SIGNIFICANT CEMETERIES

ASCE workshop in Zagreb, Croatia, 12 - 14 May 2005

INVITATION AND CALL FOR APPLICATION

The City Council of Zagreb and the Association of Significant Cemeteries in Europe request the pleasure of inviting members and associates to attend the workshop ”Management of Significant Cemeteries” on 13th May 2005. 

The program will start with a welcome dinner offered by the Zagreb City Council on Thursday 12th May 2005 at 8 p.m.

Friday May 13th from 9.00 to 18.00 is dedicated to the workshop with focus on management of significant cemeteries. 

Saturday 14th April we will visit the Mirigoj Cemetery in Zagreb and then we will reach by bus the cemetery of Varazdin.

Accomodation: A list of recommended hotels in Zagreb is attached. Please book your room directly in the chosen hotel and refer to the ASCE workshop.

Fees and costs: The participation for members will be free of charge. The participants will be charged for most of the included meals. The accomodation is paid directly to the hotel. 

Interpretation: The language of the meeting is English and interpretation will be provided to/from Croatian and Italian.

Last day for application: Friday 15th April. The attached registration form is requested to be returned to Bologna, with a copy of the form to Zagreb and Stockholm, so we will have it in our hands by the 15th April. 

WELCOME! 

 Ljerka Cosic


     Mauro Felicori


        Anders Norsell

 City of Zagreb
        
                  ASCE President

  
          City of Stockholm

